
GEORGE NICK 
Memorial Scholarship 

 
 

A scholarship in the memory of George Nick is being offered to a graduating senior 
from Concrete High School in the amount of $1500.00. 
 
George Nick grew up in the upper Skagit Valley, where he spent most of his time in the woods or 
on the river.  He enjoyed hunting, fishing in the creeks, and camping at Pony Island with the other 

neighborhood boys.  He handed down that passion to his own boys:  Teddie, Kyle, Kennie and Kodie.  
Later in life, George found himself still in the woods, where he would cut cedar blocks and split 

shakes; and from that stemmed his passion for logging.  George spent 30 years in the logging industry.  
He often joked that he hated his job…but loved going to work every day.  In memory of George, 

Grandy Lake Forest Associates, LLC, is proud to offer this scholarship to a worthy student interested 
in pursuing a career in a field related to the sustainable and active management of our  

wonderful forests. 
 
Any student planning a career in the Forest Products Industry or Environmental 
Sciences is encouraged to apply.  Careers may be with the logging industry, mills, 
managing forests, silviculture, ecology, Department of Natural Resources, timber 
cruisers, teaching Science, or a closely related field. 
 
The scholarship will go to a student planning to attend a 4-year university, a 2-year 
college, or a Vocational-Technical school.   
 
You are required to submit a personal resume, 2 letters of recommendation, your 
13th year plan, and a list of goals you have formulated for yourself.  The committee 
is also requiring a 2.8 GPA. 
 
Please submit the above requests in a theme binder and mail to the contact person 
below by May 14, 2021. 
 
Local contact person: 
 
Jamie Hillery 
P.O. Box 2264 
Mount Vernon, WA  98273 
425-330-7713 
 

DUE DATE:  May 13th 
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